NOTICE CONCERNING OCCUPATIONAL TAX WITHHOLDING AND REMITTANCES

Effective immediately, employers should stop withholding Jefferson County
occupational taxes from their employees’ paychecks. Any amounts that have
been withheld but not yet remitted to the County should NOT be sent to the
County, but instead should be paid to the employees from whose paychecks the
amounts were withheld.

The Supreme Court of Alabama has ruled invalid the statute under which the
occupational tax was levied by the County, so the County will no longer levy and
collect the occupational tax. Questions regarding refunds of occupational taxes
should be directed to 1-800-345-0837.



